
ANTELOPE BROADCASTING CU., INC..- 
P. O. BOX 1192 1340 KC 11 A V L 250 W. 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

LANCASTER, CALIFORNIA 

Januarys, 1951 

Thank you for report on our broadcast of 

January 17. We were on the air at that time and can 

verify your report. 

Thank you for the letter and your interest in 

station KAVL. 

HLCfpc 

Yours very truly, 

Herbert L. Comstock 
Commercial Manager 


